
 

 

 

 

September 16, 2009  
 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I have been working with Robert Clarke and The Medicus Firm for over a year now. We have been 
working together on some tough rural primary care locations. We are finally successful! With 
Robert's persistence we have found the perfect fit for our rural practice. I would not have found this 
physician without Robert's assistance. Throughout it all, Robert has been a professional and with his 
communication, he is always available when I needed to get in touch with him.  
 
I enjoy working with Robert and The Medicus Firm and would recommend them if you are looking 
for a physician recruiting firm. 
  
 
Lisa Vognild  
 
 
Sanford World Clinic  
Director of Physician Placement 
1305 W.  18th Street  
Sioux Falls, SD 57117 
 www.sanfordhealth.org 
 


